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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 8:31 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Howard.Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage; J. Stuart; Joe


Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Loss numbers for SR and steelhead -- data and slides


Yes, thanks Barb and Jeff!


fyi, I may flip the PA and COS columns in the slides to match the left to right order of

the PA-COS column.


On Mon, Apr 29, 2019 at 8:52 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks, Barb and Jeff, for the quick turnaround! Definitely more telling/compelling.


Sent from my iPhone


On Apr 29, 2019, at 6:27 PM, Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Subject docs attached. Jeff and I collaborated on these. We drafted some slides; use as they are


or snag the parts you need. (Note that there are no changes to the steelhead I&S slide and no


room for the loss table; so added a new slide with just the loss table).


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


<Salvage density to loss for Barry Briefing.xlsx>


<ROConLTO_loss slides.pptx>
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--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



